
We have been asked “Do I need permission to hold a
block party and/or a garage sale?”

Even though it is only March 29th, let’s think warm thoughts and events 
that remind us of spring and summer...block parties and garage sales.
Want to hold a block party this summer? The organizer of the block party 

will be responsible for obtaining a permit with the Village of Norridge. You 
can find our block party application on our website www.villageofnorridge.com, under 

the “Resident Information” tab. Applications must be submitted for board approval at least 45 days 
prior to the party date. Once your request is approved, a block party agreement will be mailed to the 
organizer for his/her signature.

Before any garage or estate sale can be held, a permit must be obtained from the Norridge Village Hall 
72 hours before the first date of the sale. Residents are allowed 2 garage sales per calendar year. The 
owner of the property must appear in person at the Village Hall with I.D. to complete the applications. 
Garage sales are limited to three consecutive days, with no sales commencing before 7:00 A.M. or 
continuing past 5:00 P.M. The cost for each sale is $10. The cost for an estate sale held by an outside 
company is $50 for the first sale and $100 for the second sale. The company must provide the Village 
with a contract at the time of application.  As a reminder, the 2nd Annual Village-Wide Community 
Garage Sale will be held on June 21st & 22nd.  Next week’s Friday Fact will provide information on 
this popular Community Event.

It’s never to early to begin planning your spring and summer
events.
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